

The following is an **Email** to all OVS Funded Victim Assistance Programs and allied professionals:

Dear Colleague:

Well, this has certainly been a year. A very long, arduous year. It was a year of concern, fear, worry, uncertainty. But it was also a year of triumph, caring, resolve. Having never experienced anything like this pandemic, you stepped up day after day to provide unwavering support and services for victims of crime. You are also heroes of 2020. To the outside world, you made it appear seamless even though it was challenging and daunting. Thank you for your commitment to crime victims in New York and your relentless pursuit of justice and assistance for them. OVS is proud to be your partner. Here's to better days to come in 2021.



Happy New Year!

Elizabeth Cronin, Esq.

Director She/Her/Hers